
 

         

  

 

 

 

Overview: Increasing Aucklanders’ Participation in Sport 

Investment Plan 2019 – 2039 

 

Working together, Tennis Auckland and Tennis Northern pay ongoing attention to environmental 

issues that may influence our sport or impact the way our tennis clubs sit within the wider Auckland 

context. 

With regard Auckland Council this has included our attending sector meetings, making submissions 

and interpreting policy as it emerges.  

A recent and significant policy output is “Increasing Aucklanders’ Participation in Sport Investment 

Plan 2019 – 2039” (July 2019). 

Understanding the way Auckland Council is thinking about its investment decisions with regard sport 

is crucial to any tennis club or sporting entity applying to Council – thus we have paid close attention 

to this document. 

Whilst the document itself is well presented and readable, it is substantial. 

Tennis Auckland and Tennis Northern have produced an overview document which captures the key 

points within The Plan. 

We invite you to read this. For those who might wish to take a deeper dive into the document itself, 

a link is provided. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Participation & Facilities Group (PFG) 

Tennis Auckland and Tennis Northern 

 


